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Football with the Champions! 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

On Thursday 28th March 1KH are going 

to Manchester City Training Ground, 

where they will have a mini tour of the 

training ground, play some fun activities and games as well as a football training session with 

the Man City coaches.  

We will be leaving school on a coach at around 9.15am and will return to school around lunch 

time. 

If your child is on a packed lunch, please bring their lunch as normal. Unless you have told 

Mrs Heys otherwise, if your child has school dinners the kitchen will prepare them a 

packed lunch to eat when we return to school.  

Children will need to come dressed in their PE/football kits with trainers or football boots. 

Please bring their spring coloured clothes in a bag so that they can change when they return 

to school. 

If you haven’t already done so, please pay £10 pay via the Bury Council page and click on Year 

1 school trip. You will need your child’s UPN number, if you have misplaced it, please contact 

the school office. 

 

It is an amazing opportunity; we hope the children enjoy themselves. 

Mrs Heys 

 

 


